ASHBOURNE COLLEGE

Applicants for September 2011, January & September 2012 We are primarily focused towards two year (6 term) A level courses that commence in September. However, we do offer 18 month courses (5 term) which start in January and 1 year A level courses (3 term) which start in September. However, we also offer a one-year GCSE course. Students are able to choose from over 30 different subject options, with any combination permitted. You can find an overview for each subjects offered at Ashbourne, please refer to the following page http://www.ashbournecollege.co.uk/courses.php
REMINDER OF KEY FEATURES OF ASHBOURNE

1. Small class sizes offering individual attention

2. Great location in Kensington, London

3. Extremely wide range of subject s with unrestricted choice

4. Diverse student body: 40 % British with the balance made up of over 35

5. different nationalities

6. Experienced, friendly, helpful staff

7. Constant monitoring from management level to encourage and assist

8. students to achieve better academic results and offer attentive advice about university application

9. Supportive, encouraging and dynamic environment

SCHOLARSHIPS

Ashbourne also awards a number of scholarships to applicants every year.

Please note that the maximum scholarship we can offer is 50%, which means that the fees, including living expenses will certainly exceed ?0000 per annum. These scholarships are offered to students that have outstanding academic ability in combination with an interesting personality, strong level of English and a desire to obtain a place at one of the UK's top universities.

EASTER REVISION

Ashbourne has one of the longest running revision courses in London, which takes place during our three-week Easter break.  Many students find the intensive revision programmes we offer at this time of year enormously beneficial to their studies ahead of their GCSE, AS or A2 examinations in the summer.  We offer a large discount of 50% for Ashbourne students and any Ashbourne student enrolling on a course will be able to take a second course free of charge.  Details about how to enrol on this programme will be distributed soon.  For further details, please contact me.

OFSTED REPORT

As you may know the government inspectorate for education, OfStEd visited Ashbourne OfStEd in early December of last year. OfStEd inspects schools on a three-year cycle.  Ashbourne was last inspected in November 2007.

Our 2010 inspection report has recently been published and can be accessed via the link below.

Simplified Chinese:

http://www.ashbournecollege.co.uk/ReportSimplifiedChinese.pdf
Traditional Chinese:

http://www.ashbournecollege.co.uk/ReportTraditionalChinese.pdf
We are extremely proud of the report, which highlights the progress the College has made in the last three years.  It is a tribute to the hard work of our teachers and other staff in the period 2007-2010 who continually seek to raise standards at the College.
